
From: Sean Glynn 

Sent: 16 January 2023 07:57 

To: Planning Planning; neilmcdonald@camden.gov.uk 

Cc: Adam Harrison (Cllr); Rishi Madlani; Pat Glynn; Chairman@BCM; Beal, 

Michael 

Subject: PLANNING APPLICATION: 2022/5446/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

PLANNING APPLICATION: 2022/5446/P 

 

I wish to object to both the process and content of this planning application which I believe will be 

considered by Planning Committee on 30th January.  

The Application is retrospective in that it relates to facilities already built and already objected to in 

previous applications relating to this site. The catering facilities involved will need to be serviced via 

Adeline Place and that will have a negative impact on a quiet residential area adjacent to the 

Bloomsbury Conservation Area.  

The developers are also appealing against a previous decision and this must be denied. They are in 

gross breach of the original planning consent and are treating both the Local Authority and local 

residents with cynical contempt. 

In this situation the Planning Authority has to enforce the regulations and to stand up for local 

residents. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

DR SEAN GLYNN 

https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

